
  

 
 
       February 12, 2021 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 
 
RE:  Lakes Region Water Co., Inc; Petition for Rate Increases in DW 20 – 187  
 
Dear Executive Director Howland: 

 
Lakes Region submits electronic copies of the following revised documents for filing in its 
pending rate case:   
 

1. Proposed Temporary Rate Tariffs, 
2. Proposed Permanent Rate Tariffs (Lakes Region Consolidated, Dockham Shores and 

Wildwood all consolidated). 
3. Proposed Permanent Rate Tariffs (Lakes Region Consolidated, Dockham Shores, and 

Wildwood with separate rate increases). 
4. Motion to Amend Temporary Rate Request.   

 
Please note that the proposed Tariffs reflect the schedules and testimony prepared by Stephen P. 
St. Cyr and filed with the Commission on January 15, 2021.  However, on January 28, 2021, the 
Commission approved a change in rates for its Dockham Shores system which authorized the 
Company to charge its existing consolidated metered rate to Dockham Shores customers.  On 
February 10, 2021, Lakes Region filed updated tariff pages as directed by Order No. 26,446.  As 
a result, the Lakes Region submits a Motion to Amend Temporary Rate Request and tariff pages 
which reflect the rates approved by Order No. 26,446, rather than the temporary rates proposed 
for Dockham Shores on January 15, 2021.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (603) 707 – 0644 or by email at 
leah@lakesregionwater.com.  

 
       Sincerely,  
       /s/ Leah Valladares 
        
       Leah Valladares 
       Utility Manager 
 

Enclosures 
CC: Service list (electronically) 

420 Governor Wentworth Highway, PO Box 389 
Moultonborough, NH 03254 

Telephone:  603-476-2348, Fax:  603-476-2721 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8:30am to 4:30pm 
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